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NPCI/2023-24/BBPS/022                                                                    22nd December 2023 
 
To, 
All BBPOUs 
Bharat Bill Payment System,  
NPCI Bharat BillPay Ltd. 
 
Respected Sir/Madam,  

Subject: Implementation of Plan MDM API of Enhancement 11.0 
 
In our pursuit to continually improve the performance and user experience of consumers across Bharat 

BillPay enabled channels, NPCI Bharat BillPay Limited (hereinafter referred to as “NBBL”) had rolled out a 

functionality of Plan MDM API. As per the functionality, billers are providing flexibility to customers to opt 

for any plan or move from existing plans. 

 

The API specification of the functionality was made available to all COUs as a part of Enhancement 11.0 

vide email communication on 06th October 2020. (Attached is the specification for reference). 

 

All COUs and AI’s are advised to integrate the API to fetch all plans (incremental updates) on a daily basis 

and display the same in the front-end platforms. The COUs are expected to take note of the specifications 

and make the requisite developments at their end.  

 

We request all the COUs to implement the API for Plan MDM within the stipulated timeline i.e. 15th January 

2024. NBBL shall monitor the adherence by COUs on implementation of this enhancement and no further 

extension with regards to the same will be provided. 

 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Sd/- 
 
Noopur Chaturvedi 
Chief Executive Officer (CEO) 
NPCI Bharat BillPay Ltd. 
 
 
Enclosure: 
Specification of Enhancement 11.0 
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